
RE: North Dakota House Bill 1532 

 

My family and I support this bill on the grounds that each child has needs that can vary greatly. 

Learning style and environment play a huge role in education and the freedom this bill gives 

parents is to ensure the best, healthiest and most productive learning environment is available 

to each child regardless of their parental finances. It is heartbreaking that parents sacrifice so 

many things to make the best educational decision for their child. We are so lucky to live in a 

State where we can prioritize our children’s education and can help families ease financial strain 

associated with it.  

Courtney W Lanes 

Fargo, ND 


